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FISCAL NOTEPRIVATE 

	PRIVATE 
Ordinance/Motion No.


	Title:
Amendments to KCC 9.14 

	Affected Agency and/or Agencies
Water and Land Resources Division

	Note Prepared by:
Sarah Ogier, Program Manager IV / Steve Oien, WLR Finance Manger

	Note Reviewed by:
Lisa Youngren, Budget Analyst, Office of Budget and Management

	
Impact of the above legislation on the fiscal affairs of King County is estimated to be:  

	
Revenue to:

	Fund Title
	Fund Code
	Revenue

Source
	2005 Exec Proposed
	2nd Year

 2006
	3rd Year

2007

	Cities SWM
	1210
	33835
	$208,000
	      $213,200 
	      $218,530 

	Water and Land Resources
	1210
	46001
	$118,023
	      $120,974 
	      $123,998 

	Water and Land Resources
	1211
	48171
	$420,649
	      $431,165 
	      $441,944 

	
	
	
	
	0
	0

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$746,672
	$765,339
	$784,472

	
Expenditures from:

	Fund Title
	Fund

Code
	Department
	2005 Exec Proposed
	2nd Year

 2006
	3rd Year

2007

	Water and Land Resources
	1210
	DNRP – WLRD
	$746,672


	$765,339
	$784,472

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
TOTAL
	
	
	$746,672


	$765,339
	$784,472

	
Expenditures by Categories

	
	2005 Exec Proposed
	2nd Year

 2006
	3rd Year

2007

	Salaries & Benefits
	$551,297
	$565,079
	$579,206

	Supplies and Services
	$195,375
	$200,259
	$205,266

	Capital Outlay
	0
	0
	0

	Other – CIP
	0
	0
	0

	
TOTAL
	$746,672
	$765,339
	$784,472


Assumptions: Minor portion of staff time for committee meetings is included in 2005 Exec Proposed Budget for Groundwater Program. Assumes 2.5% increase in out-years.

· Development of revenue and expenditure impacts. Groundwater Program budget for 2005 is based on individual Scopes of Work developed for four Groundwater Management Areas(GWMA).  Budgets were developed in concert with existing Groundwater Protection Committees. The scopes of work and budget have received preliminary approval from staff representing the Interlocal Agreement parties. Standard WLRD labor, materials and service cost estimating procedures were used to develop the revenue and expenditure line accounts.  

· The 2005 budget assumes a Groundwater Protection Committee will continue in each of these areas. If this legislation does not pass, the committees will cease to exist at the end of 2004. It is questionable how or if the entire program could proceed under these conditions.   The 2005 program depends on, and is fully integrated with, the continued operation of the four Groundwater Protection Committees (GWPC). The GWPCs play a key role in reviewing and directing the Groundwater Program services.

· This legislation does not impact current 2004 revenue and expenditures. It is contained in the WLRD 2005 Executive Proposed Budget.   

